
To my fellow citizens and legislators of Oregon .... this is my testimony on SB554.  I am asking you to vote in favor of SB554 
because I believe strongly that firearms have no place in public buildings.  I feel less safe knowing that anyone with a permit can 
walk into a school or a university or a city hall with the power represented by a gun.  It should not be easy for someone with a beef 
against the government or with government workers to walk in and start shooting. Please vote in support of SB554 and help keep 
Oregonians safe.


